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The Australian and South Australian governments have jointly funded (50:50) $35 million to 
upgrade the Glen Osmond Road and Fullarton Road intersection. Once complete, the 
upgrade will improve travel times and road safety, increase intersection capacity and 
enhance network reliability. 

In response to feedback received, the right turn from Fullarton Road into Glen Osmond Road, heading 
towards the South Eastern Freeway, will be reinstated.  

Infrastructure upgrade projects often have a range of social, environmental and technical factors to consider, 
including feedback from various stakeholders. The Department for Infrastructure and Transport (the 
Department) is committed to identifying outcomes that deliver on the project’s objectives, whilst balancing 
the needs of the various stakeholders, as much as practically possible. 

The design is currently being updated to reinstate this right turn. This updated design will be shared with the 
community in the coming months.  

Construction activities currently underway are not impacted by this design change.  

The Department would like to thank all community members, business owners and interested stakeholders 
who have engaged with us over the last several months about the proposed design. We greatly appreciated 
your time, patience and participation in the consultation process.  

To find out more about the project, or to register for future project updates, please contact us on the details 
below:  

 phone: 1800 271 168 
 email: DIT.GlenOsmondFullarton@sa.gov.au 
 visit: www.dit.sa.gov.au/glenosmond  

 
Kind Regards,  
Glen Osmond Road and Fullarton Road Intersection Upgrade Project Team 


